
  

  

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Every Friday morning we are welcomed at the front gate by Miss Monica with either 

Peanut, Jellybean or Daisy!  

Each dog is certified as a School/Therapy Dog and has regular training. 

 

We ask for your help to ensure that all of our students get the help they need when 

TheraPuppy are at our school. 

 

Please leave your own dogs at home on Friday mornings.  This helps Peanut, Jellybean 

and Daisy stay focussed and calm for our students.  

 

Thank you. 

Kind regards, 

Hallie Baxter (Principal) 

Thursday 9 March 2023 
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